
  
 
Our 2004-2005 Board:   
President  Rick Vanderloop            International Service              Tom Shepeck & Ken Friedman 
President-Elect Bonnie Behnke   Vocational Service  Marcus Butts & C.J. Diedrich 
Past President  Kent Mosebach  Community Service  Marlin Greenfield & Barbara Langkau 
Secretary  Gerald Krueger  Club Service   Don Simons & Kris Villars 
Treasurer  Doug Seefeld  Sergeant-at-Arms  Karen Fredrick 
Foundation Chair David Omachinski District 6270 Governor  Rick Carlson 
Membership Chair Kate Thome      RI President   Glenn E Estess Sr. 

Next Board Meeting:  7:15 am January 20th @ Festival Foods Board Room 

 
January 19, 2004 

Today’s Program:  Environmental Awards – Presentation by Gina 
Thern of the Greenville Beautification Group on their award winning 

efforts in the Town of Greenville 
 
Vocational Service  
Before School Interest Group 
It’s time again to participate in the Before 
School Interest Group at Roosevelt Elementary 
School.  For 6 weeks beginning Thursday 
February 3, and continuing for 6 Thursdays, 
you have the opportunity to help with 3 
morning activities for the children who must 
arrive at school prior to the start of the school 
day.  The dates are February 3, 10, 17, 24 and 
March 3, 10.  Time is 7:00 a.m. - 7:45 a.m.  
Activities include cooking breakfast, playing 
checkers, and golf.  If you are interested in 
helping out, please contact Fran Finley at 
fran.finley@aurora.org. 
 

Club Service 
WANTED!  Someone to present the invocation 
at our weekly meetings. Looking for someone 
for the months of February, May, June, & July.   
 

Please contact Kris Villars  
kvillars@new.rr.com  Thank you to Dick Ames, 
Kent Mosebach, Mike Stratz, Fran Finley, Tom 
Kloeckner, Kate Thome, & David Green.   
  
New member 
1st Publication – Greg Garl, Owner 
Tower Paint, previous member rejoining 
proposed by Rick Vanderloop. 
 
Community for Hope has extended the 
following invitation: Cordially invites volunteers 
and interested community members to the 
premiere of our educational video, “Suicide 
Prevention Its In Our Hands”. January 27th, 
5:30-7:00, 404 N Main St., Main Lobby. You’ll 
have a chance to learn what Community for 
Hope has accomplished, where they are 
headed and how you can get more involved. If 
interested in participating in this event RSVP 
by January 20th, 2005 to the Oshkosh Senior 
Center at 232-5300. 

The Hub 
Oshkosh Rotary Southwest 

PO Box 1202      Oshkosh, WI 54903 
Charter Date – March 1973    

Http://www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 



 
International Service 
Southwest Rotary extends a huge 
THANK YOU to St. Raphael’s parish, 
and to Carla Altepeter for arranging a 
contribution of $5,750.00 for a new soy 
cow to be placed at an orphanage in 
Peru. This is in addition to $2,280.00 
from Southwest Rotary for the purchase 
along with $2,364.00 earlier in the year 
for parts, supplies and shipping for the 
original machine.  
 
Be sure and take the time to wish 
Miaumi a Happy 18th Birthday, she 
celebrated a birthday on Monday Jan. 
17th!! 
 
Community Service  
Superbowl Party 
We really need your help. Please consider a 
sponsorship our success is needed as the 
proceeds from this event we will give to the 
Titan Stadium Complex, The Volunteer 
Center of Oshkosh and our Scholarship 
program. Rookie sponsor, $100; includes 2 
tickets and name in program. Quarterback 
sponsor; $250; includes 5 tickets and name in 
program. Coach sponsor; $500; includes 10 
tickets, promotion of your business on banners 
and in program and finally, Franchise sponsor, 
$1000; 20 tickets ($400 value alone) plus 
promotion of your business on banners, 
posters and in program. Our club needs your 
support. Please consider participating! 
Thank you! 

Winefeast March 11, 2005 
Winefeast March 11 Sunnyview Expo 7:00-
10:00pm tickets $45.00 Enjoy many samplings 
of wine and beer. Water and soda available. 
Many restaurants will provide a wide variety of 
food. Tickets at the door $55.00.  Cellar Select 
6:00-10:00pm $95.00 per person. This event is 
a sit down education of fine wines brought to 
you by PRP. Look for our new silent auction 

within cellar select and a short live auction. 
This portion of the event will take place from 
6:30-7:45pm. Cellar Select will remain open 
until 10:00pm to enjoy, relax and have fun. The 
Vineyard 7:00-10:00pm- tickets $75.00 per 
person.  Corporate packages available: 
$550.00 to include 8 tickets, 1/4 page ad in 
program book, larger pours, different food and 
tables. New this year! The vineyard will replace 
the corporate tables sold separately and will 
provide a place to sit and relax with friends. 
The program book committee is looking for ads 
for this year's book.  Please see Kris Villars, 
Glen Curran, Rick Schultz, and Matt Bakalars 
to place an ad. This is the biggest fundraiser of 
the year and it definitely does not run itself, no 
matter what Stan says! Proceeds to benefit the 
Boys and Girls Club and SW Rotary. 
 
Upcoming events 
January 22nd – Rotary Theater Night; “Guys 
on Ice”, 5:45 Social, 7:30 Show, cost 
$47/person. 
February 2nd – Mike Hert, Aurora medical 
Center – Operation Freedom: My Experience 
February 4th 12:00 Midnight-February 5th 
Midnight – Celebrate rotary in every country 
around the world. 24 Hours of Rotary!! Don’t 
miss the once in a lifetime opportunity. 
February 6th – Super Bowl Party Titan 
Underground, UWO Campus. Tickets on sale 
$20/person $25 at the door. All the food and 
soda you can consume. Raffle, fun and 
football!  
February 9th – Jeff Kaplan, UW Oshkosh Dept. 
of Religious Studies An Introduction to Islam 
February 16th – Yassen Marinow, Bulgarian 
Student – Life in Bularia – SW supported this 
student with a $1000 scholarship 
March 11th – Wine Feast Sunnyview Expo 
Center 
 
The Four Way Test 
First: Is it the truth? Second: Is it fair to all 
concerned? Third: Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships? Fourth: Will it be beneficial to all 
concerned? 


